MAYO CLINIC

SURGICAL SECTION ROCHESTER, MINNESOTA
OF
DR.JAMES T. PRIESTLEY

April 2, 1947

Dr, Fred W, Rankin
410 Security Trust DBullding
Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Doctor Rankin:
Many thanks for yowr recent note,

Needless to say, I am delighted and
greatly honored to be a member of the American
Surgical Association,

I would like to take this opportunity
to mention that I have been grateful and
appreciative of the surgical training I received
as your assistant, and as the years have gone
by I have recalled on numerous occasions many
things of value I learned while working with you.
Not only was that association most profitable
but also pleasant.

A~ ain many tharnks, and with best
wishes, 1 am

Sincerely yours,

o

jtpseg James T, Priestley, M.D,



